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T he first new National HealthCare Group signage is up on display! Here is a glimpse of what lies in store 
for you should you opt to get the new National HealthCare Group signage installed at your practice.

Congratulations to Dr V.T. Peters in Mountain View Kariega and to the Ntsane Health Centre, which 
is the practice of Dr M.J Ntsane in Kwa Nobuhle. The signage placements at these practices were looking so 
good that we could not resist sharing these photographs with you. 
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If traditional methods of communication are more 
your style please rest assured that you will still be 
receiving our regular emails while our newsletters, 
such as The Bulletin, can be accessed via the National 
HealthCare Group website by following this link 
https://bit.ly/3Xg2VFe.

Over and out, for now! 

If you are keen to display the new National 
HealthCare Group signage at your consulting 
rooms and have not as yet been contacted 
please reach out to our provider specialist, 
Gisela Brettschneider via email:  
gisela@nationalhealthcare.co.za – why not 
strike while the iron is hot? We are looking 
forward to hearing from you.

Join the National HealthCare Group 
Doctors’ Newshub

The Doctors’ NewsHub, our dedicated news 
group, is now live and is easily accessible to 
you via WhatsApp. 

All you need to do to join the NewsHub is to 
scan the QR code below. Remember, this is 
a closed, ‘broadcast only’ group where only 
the administrators can post news updates.

Best wishes
Dr Reinder Nauta and Patrick Lubbe 
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